
 

 

 

July 1, 2021 

 

Daniel C. Lynch 

Deputy County Executive 

County of Albany 

112 State Street, Room 900, Albany, NY 12207 

 

Re:     Grants Gateway # DOH01-EIADM2-2021/ Early Intervention Administration / #C36389GG/ 

County of Albany 

Dear Daniel C. Lynch: 
 
Congratulations!  I am writing to inform you that the County of Albany has been selected for an award 
under the above referenced procurement.  
 
The award amount is $818,860 for the anticipated contract period of 10/1/2021 - 09/30/2026.   The 
annual funding amount will be $163,772.  The contract number assigned to your New York State Grant 
contract for the five-year term is C36389GG.  Final grant awards are contingent on the review and 
approval of the Office of the State Comptroller (OSC).   
 
A separate email, in a few weeks, will be sent once the award is ready in the Grants Gateway.  
 
We look forward to working with you on the successful implementation of the project. Your Program 
Manager may be contacting you to check on your status of the required documents.  If you have any 
questions, or concerns before that time, please email EIAM@health.ny.gov . 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Ann-Margret Foley  
Interim Director 
Division of Family Health 
 
cc:  
Deidre Romanski 
Beth O'Neil 
Teresa Coffey; Janice Juliano 
Christia Shelton
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